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DHARNA HELD IN NEW DELHI UNDER  

THE BANNER OF JFGBU ON 10TH MARCH – AIRRBOF  

RAJASTHAN STATE UNIT HOLDS MEETING AT JAIPUR ON  

THE OCCASION OF VISIT BY GENERAL SECRETARY, AIRRBOF 

 
Joint Forum of Gramin Bank Unions (JFGBU) earlier decided to hold Daylong 
Dharna in New Delhi on 10th March, 2015 to voice its protest against RRB Act 
Amendment Bill, 2014.  
 
Accordingly, Dharna was organised on Jantar Mantar Road, New Delhi on 10th 
March, 2015. A large contingent of AIRRBOF under the leadership of AIRRBOF 
President and General Secretary also participated in the Dharna. A large 
number of Comrades from constituent Units participated in the Dharna. MPs of 
both the Houses cutting across Party lines came and addressed the Dharna 
pledging their support to the struggle of the RRBs Officers & Employees. 
 
The Dharna ended successfully in the afternoon admist slogans raised by the 
participants. A delegation of JFGBU met Shri A.K. Dogra, Dy. Secretary (RRBs), 
Dept. of Financial Services and handed over a Memorandum on the issue.  
 
**************************************************************************************** 
 
In order to reorganise our Rajasthan State Unit and take stock of the 
Organisational position General Secretary visited Jaipur on 12th March, 2015. 
A meeting of the leadership of State Unit was held at the Board Room of Hotel 
Chandragupta, Jaipur on the same day. The meeting was participated by 
leaders of our affiliate in Rajasthan Marudhara Gramin Bank and Baroda 
Rajasthan Kshetriya Gramin Bank. Host of issues were discussed in the 
Meeting. The problems faced by the members were also discussed threadbare. 
General Secretary briefed them on the recent developments. Several decisions 
on organisational revamping were taken. The Meeting was followed by Lunch. 
The visit of the General Secretary to Rajasthan remained successful.  
 
 

With greetings, 
 
(S.K. Bhattacharjee) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


